[image: image1.png]Press Release Wer




For Immediate Release:                                                               Contact: Chandler Smith
March 11, 2013 






 
 202-224-6244          
Heller Statement on Confirmation of Andrew Gordon 
(Washington, D.C.) – Today, U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) released the following statement regarding the nomination of Andrew Gordon to be United States District Judge for Nevada. 

“I am pleased to join with my Democratic and Republican colleagues to confirm an outstanding Nevadan, Andrew Gordon, as a United States District Judge. In Nevada, it is critical for us to work together to find qualified candidates who will uphold the laws of the land in their courtroom. Andrew is an excellent nominee who will serve the state well. Congratulations to Andrew on the confirmation,” said Senator Dean Heller.

In December, Senator Heller spoke before the Judiciary Committee in support of Andrew Gordon’s nomination to be United States District Judge for Nevada.
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